
The Board of Directors of FOCOL Holdings Limited (FOCOL) are pleased 
to present the unaudited results for the year-ended July 31, 2018.  Net 
income for the year-ended July 31, 2018 was $25 million compared to 
$30 million the previous year.

ThereThere was a significant increase in the price of petroleum products in 
fiscal 2018.  Despite a slight increase in sales volumes, competitive 
pressures related to higher petroleum prices resulted in decreased 
earnings in fiscal 2018.

During fiscal 2018, Management installed a new industry specific 
software, that will improve the Company’s operational efficiency and 
customer service.

TheThe Board of Directors wishes to thank our loyal customers, dedicated 
staff and shareholders for their continued confidence in FOCOL Holdings 
Limited.

Sir Franklyn Wilson, KCMG
Chairman.

Copies of a full set of the unaudited financial statements can be obtained from Barbara 
Pinder (bpinder@sunoilbahamas.com), FOCOL Holdings Limited, P.O. Box F-42458, 
Freeport, Grand Bahama, Bahamas.   
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